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The famous rock formation is known for its dramatic
and breathtaking appearance. It juts horizontally
from a mountain about 700 meters above Lake
Ringedalsvatnet. It is a popular hiking destination,
attracting adventurers and nature enthusiasts
worldwide. 
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Northern Lights

Tromsø 

Peak time is between 11 p.m. and 2 a.m. Statistically,
springtime (March/April) and autumn
(September/October) has the highest level of aurora
activity. However, you will see it in November,
December, January and February as well.

Geirangerfjord

Fjord 

The Geirangerfjord is often considered the jewel in
Norway's crown of fjords. Surrounded by majestic
mountain peaks, 800-meter-high cliffs and cascading
waterfalls.

Trolltunga

Vestland county

https://www.visitnorway.com/things-to-do/nature-attractions/northern-lights/?_gl=1*hovzio*_up*MQ..*_ga*MTg1MDczMjY2OS4xNzE1MTA2Mzk4*_ga_CFGYFM3XX7*MTcxNTEwNjM5Ny4xLjEuMTcxNTEwNjM5OS4wLjAuNTYzNjU4ODQx
https://www.visitnorway.com/places-to-go/fjord-norway/the-geirangerfjord/
https://trolltunga.com/
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It is where the daily work of the monarchy is
conducted and where the King and Queen live. It is
where the King presides over the Council of State,
grants audiences and holds official dinners. 
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Experience Bergen city center

Bergen

Bryggen features colorful wooden houses on the old
wharf, once a center of the Hanseatic League's
trading empire. The Fløibanen Funicular goes up
Fløyen Mountain for panoramic views and hiking
trails.

The Royal Palace

Oslo

Akershus Fortress

Oslo

The Fortress has a special position as a national
monument due to its location in the heart of the
capital and its rich history connected to Crown and
State.

https://en.visitbergen.com/things-to-do/tours/guided-tours
https://www.royalcourt.no/seksjon.html?tid=28697
https://www.visitoslo.com/en/product/?tlp=2978773&name=Akershus-Fortress

